
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P.E 

In Class 3 P.E days are on a Monday and Tuesday.   

Please make sure all school uniform and P.E kit is labelled with your child’s name. 

Topic  

This term we have started our new topic all based around the story “What the Ladybird 

Heard”. We are off to a great start already with the children hooked into our class mystery 

of who stole our pencils. As the term goes on we will be learning about animals and their 

habitats. Talking about the animals you see when not at school will help with our topic. We 

would love to see pictures of any pets you have at home. If possible, please bring them in 

so your child can share them with the class. 

 

Homework 

Please reading folders be sent into school every day. 

Homework and spellings will be sent home on a Friday. There will be a spelling quiz the 

following Friday. 

Each morning during registration children will be practicing their mental arithmetic skills.  

The questions children will be covering will be sent home on a Friday to practice for the 

following week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jumpers 

With the hot weather approaching, please 

put your child’s name in their jumper. 

Even though children are asked to put 

them in their bags or trays, having their 

name in is the only way to ensure they get 

the correct jumper back. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates 

Thursday 3
rd

 May- School closed as we are 

a Polling Station. 

Monday 7
th

 May- School Closed, Bank 

Holiday 

Friday 18
th

 May- Royal Tea Party 

 

 

 

 

 


